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Florida Council of 100 Commends Board of Governors for Work of Access & 

Attainment Commission and TEAm Grant Awards 
  
TAMPA, Fla. (March 20, 2014) – In 2012, former chair of the Board of Governors, 
Dean Colson, created the Board of Governors’ Commission on Florida Higher 
Education Access and Degree Attainment to study the statewide need for future 
baccalaureate degree attainment.  Based on the Commission’s recommendations, 
Governor Scott and the 2013 Legislature provided the Board of Governors $15 
million to incent state postsecondary institutions to produce more baccalaureate 
degree graduates in fields of high demand.  Today, the Board of Governors 
approved the awards under the new grant program. 
  
“The Florida Council of 100 commends Board of Governors chair Mori Hosseini, 
former chair Dean Colson, and chancellor Marshall Criser, III, for the successful 
work of the Commission on Florida Higher Education Access and Degree 
Attainment and today’s issuance of the Targeted Educational Attainment Grant 
Program awards,” said Steve Halverson, chair of the Florida Council of 100.  “A 
highly skilled workforce is the key driver of Florida’s economy, and these grants will 
help continue to build that workforce in the fast-growing areas of information 
technology and accounting.” 
  
Grant applicants received a significant number of points during the review process 
for partnering with other Florida postsecondary institutions. 
  
“It is heartening to see the programmatic collaboration among our state’s colleges 
and universities on a project of this magnitude,” stated Rhea Law, vice chair of the 
Florida Council of 100.  “The need for these graduates is statewide, and these 
TEAm grant partnerships will go a long way toward ensuring that all Florida 
businesses have the workers that they need to thrive.” 
  
Grantees are expected to quickly ramp-up their programs and document new 
degree production and job placements through 2017-18. 
  
“We look forward to following the progress of these colleges and universities over 
the next five years,” said Stephen Knopik, chair of the Council of 100’s Higher 
Education Committee.  “Every new, talented graduate produced by our 
postsecondary system is vital to Florida’s continued economic success.”  
  

### 
  
Formed in 1961, the Florida Council of 100 is a private, nonprofit, nonpartisan 
organization of business, civic, and academic leaders, which exists to promote the 
economic growth of Florida and a high quality of life for its citizens. Visit 
www.fc100.org for more information. 
 


